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White and Yellow Form Suggestions. 

The School Councillors suggested new names for the  

current Yellow Form (reward) and White Form (sanction), 

and mind-mapped their ideas as a group. The children 

came up with some amazing suggestions, which were fed 

back to the rest of their class friends. Then, the  

councillors informed the rest of the school during an  

assembly about what was discussed in the meeting. The councillors linked 

the new suggestions to the current values as they explained it is very  

important to follow them within our school.  

The new yellow form is called— 

Achievement Form. and the White form 

is called— Reflection Form (STOP 

THINK ACT REFLECT FORM.)  


